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Half way through this quarter, Clifford 
decided to create the Gold Star Safety 
Award.  

How does it work?  

• Supervisors with the best HSE and site 
paperwork (based on quality and 
completeness)  were nominated by 
the HSE Department 

• Each of these supervisors were given a 
ticket. 

• 1 ticket was drawn and the recipient is 
the winner.  

GOLD ST   R SAFETY AWARD 

PROJECT SPOTLIGHT 

Many Clifford sites were nominated  
this quarter (September to 
November). We would like to 
congratulate the four Supervisors for 
being the first nominees for this 
award.  

The winner of the Gold Star Safety 
Award for Fall 2018 is Steve S.       
Well done Steve and congratulations!  Hope you enjoy your prize! 

Clifford appreciates all of your hard work! we challenge all Supervisors to 
strive for Gold Star Safety Award next quarter. Good luck! 
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Awards Won:   

Heritage Toronto 2017, Award of Excellence 

St. Michael’s Cathedral 

A short list of the restoration 

performed includes the exterior 

tower spires, installation of slate 

floors, stone wainscoting around the 

interior perimeter, and the fabrication 

and installation of altar and baptismal fonts. The better 

question might be, what hasn't been restored in this 

cathedral? Although the restoration efforts are coming to an 

end, the restoration of the Nave and East Chancel window 

have been completed and won an award from Heritage 

Toronto. Last year St. Michaels’s Cathedral also celebrated 

earning its designation as a Basilica Cathedral,  From 2011 until 

now, many skilled workers have assisted in this magnificent 

restoration. Congratulations on all your hard work! 

 
If you would like  

to see your project  
in the Spotlight,  

 
send an email of the 

description along with  
photos for consideration  to  

 
phil@cliffordrestoraiton.com  



Many Clifford employees and members of our 

extended Clifford family showed up in 

Shelbourne to volunteer their time in order to 

build Jim Mills a ramp. Your time and effort not 

only accomplished this goal but also showed 

our ongoing support and friendship to members 

of the Clifford Team. Thank you to all of those 

who came — even if it was only to hang out by 

the barbeque. We know the Mills appreciate 

your company and help as well.  

SEASONS GREETINGS  
All of us at Clifford wish you and your families a safe and happy 

holiday season. Wishing everyone success in 2019! Play safe!  

All injuries are avoidable with proper planning and controls. 

For 2019 Clifford is committed to the following New Year 

Resolutions. These resolutions are our organizational goals for 

2019. 

1. Increase quantity of near miss reports by 20%.  

2. Increase size of master list by 50% based on Critical Task 

Inventory.  

3. Complete Project Hazard Assessment prior to job start for all projects.  

4. 100% compliance of new Task Hazard Assessment form, as opposed to old PSA.  

5. Increase reporting of medical incidents by 50%. Collect all forms, including blank forms.  
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A SPECIAL THANKS 
Saturdays in Shelbourne 

 

Old Don Jail 

R.C. Harris  

CLIFFORD  
FAMILY FUN SKATE 

 

When: December 8th, 2018 
@ 3:15 pm—4:15 pm 

Where: Master Card Centre 

 

For more information and to return a 
completed waiver, please contact 
jpuype@cliffordrestoration.com 

 

Left to Right: Rob, Paul, Jonathan, Frank, Jim, Guy, Antonio & Donnie 


